
 
 
 
 
 
 
In August 2021 I was successful in obtaining a grant from the NWC to construct a large aviary on 
my property.  
 
There were several delays in sourcing an aviary due to Covid and a small change in the design.   
 
In November 2021 I engaged the Laurieton Men’s Shed to construct an aviary to a FAWNA design 
of modular bolted together panels using heavy duty aviary mesh RHS pipe frame and Zincalume 
where there is cladding, the panels allow for the aviary to be deconstructed and moved if required. 
 
The first patients were a Tawny Frogmouth then a Kookaburra.  This aviary will be a tremendous 
asset in my work with wildlife, Plantings and other aviary “furniture” will enhance the rehabilitation 
environment. 
 
Thank you to the NSW Wildlife Council for your grant that greatly increases my capacity for 
rehabilitation of our injured and orphaned feathered patients. 
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